" PREVENTION. CARE. RECOVERY.
Te Kaporeihana Awhina Hunga Whara

6 March 2015

Alasdair Keating
mailto:fyi-request-2488-d4dcd 12c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Keating
Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your request of 10 February 2015, asking for the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982:

“All advice and reports on the provision of rape prevention education in schools to date,
including the ‘Mates and Dates’ programme, since January 1 2014.”

ACC needs an extra 20 working days until 9 April 2015 to consult in order to make a decision on your
request. This extension complies with Section 15A of the Act.

If you have any questions ACC will be happy to work with you to resolve these, and can be contacted
via email at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.

If you are still not happy, you may make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman. You can call
them on 0800 802 602, Sam to 5pm weekdays, or write to:

The Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10 152
WELLINGTON 6143

Yours sincerely

Government Services
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